

Cariboo Regional District Suite D, 180 North 3rd Avenue Williams Lake, BC V2G 2A4

July 25, 2019

Dear Chair & Board,

Thank you for the opportunity to appear before you as a delegation on May 24, 2019 and present a tourism update, including progress on the Destination Development Strategies.

In order to move ahead with the Regional Destination Development Strategy we need your support. We respectfully request that if you agree with these strategies (that have been developed by industry), you please forward a letter of support to our office.

If you have any further questions or any concerns, please let us know.

Kindest Regards,

Amy Macker

CEO